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UNIVERSITIES BUREAU OF THE BRITISH EMPIRE.

Chairman—

The Very Rev. SIR GEORGE ADAM SMITH, D.D., LL.D., LittD. 

Treasurer—
SIR E. COOPER PERRY, M.A., M.D 

Secretary—

ALEX HILL, M.A., M.D.

19 July 1923*.

50, Russell Square,

London, W.C.l.

Dear Principal,

The Bureau has been asked by several Universities to 

ascertain from the organizing authorities of the Empire 

Exhibition 1924 whether an Educational Section will be included. 

The matter has been under consideration for many months, and 

we have not yet been definitely informed that no such Section 

will be included; but the Bureau Committee have directed me to 

advise you that in their opinion your University will be wise 

to assume that the Exhibition Authorities will expect your 

University to arrange for exhibits which it may wish to display 

to be included in the Section of the Dominion to which it 

belongs•

Yours truly,

The Principal & Vice-Chancellor, 
McGill University


